## MACKENZIE SECONDARY SCHOOL

School District No. 57 (Prince George)



500 Skeena Drive, Box 578, Mackenzie, BC, V0J C0

Phone (250) 997-6510 \* Fax (250) 997-6509

December 12, 2023

Chelsea Smirle & Diane Smith District of Mackenzie Bag 340 Mackenzie, BC VOJ 2CO chelsea@districtofmackenzie.ca

## Dear Chelsea & Diane:

We are migrating our awards over to the District Awards Program. They will be adding our awards into their online booklet and the students will apply for our Local Awards at the same time they apply for the District Awards. The District Awards Program will manage contacting donors, they will retain the funds and process payments to the students. The booklet will be posted on Fri, Dec 15 and the students will have from Jan 10 – February 10, 2024 to apply online for the awards.

The District Awards Program is needing to finalize their awards selection booklet for our graduating students for the 2023 – 2024 school year. Below is the award that you have sponsored. We require your confirmation of continued support by Thursday, December 14, 2023 by noon. I apologize for the short notice as I have been awaiting responses from donors for deferred awards.

## District of Mackenzie Bursary- 1 for \$500 each

Please initial your choice below:
I confirm we will offer the above award for the 2023-2024 school year. Enclosed is our cheque for \$
1 confirm we will offer this award for the 2023-2024 school year. The funds will be sent on (date): January 19, 2023
(must be on or before April 30, 2024). Attach a copy of this form to your cheque when submitting.
We are not able to offer this award for the 2023-2024 school year.
If there are no qualifying applicants for this award please use the money for: The School District No.57 Recognition Awards: awarded to students who have been identified by the District Awards Committee based on high academic success and/or financial need The next award year

This award has been set up to have the recipient selected by the Mackenzie Secondary School Awards Committee.

## MACKENZIE SECONDARY SCHOOL

School District No. 57 (Prince George)



500 Skeena Drive, Box 578, Mackenzie, BC, V0J C0

Phone (250) 997-6510 \* Fax (250) 997-6509

Please confirm or makes changes to the awards description below:

This is award was established by the District of Mackenzie Mayor and Council in an effort to support the students of School District 57.

Open to a graduating Mackenzie Secondary Grade 12 student from students in School District 57 planning to attend Post Secondary studies.

Award must be claimed by the end of October.

Listed below is the contact information we have on file for this award.	Please advise us if any	changes are required.
---	-------------------------	-----------------------

Organization:

District of Mackenzie

Contact Name:

Chelsea Smirle

Address:

District of Mackenzie

Bag 340

Mackenzie, BC VOJ 2CO

Telephone:

997-3221

Email:

chelsea@districtofmackenzie.ca

Please indicate your preferred method of contact V Email Phone V Letter

Cheques should be made payable to:

School District No. 57 Awards Program

2100 Ferry Avenue

Prince George, BC V2L 4R5

Thank you for supporting School District No. 57 graduates!